
 
 
 

 
 
Dear Parents,  
Please find below our most recent updates: 
 
Drop off and Collection arrangements 
 
Parents sincere thanks for adhering to our staggered drop off and collection arrangements as 
outlined at the start of term. Reminder for P1 parents this week all P1 pupils may be collected at 
11.45-12.00. From next week beginning 14.9.20, all P1-3 pupils will be in school until 1.45/2.00. 
 
If you wish to avail of the After School minding club from 2.00-2.50/3.00, please ensure you book 
via Parentpay, so we can have the correct number of staff available when required. 
 
Items being brought into and out of school 
 
Please remember that water bottles and coats are the only two items our pupils will take home 
each day from this point. Can you please ensure your child brings their lunch/snack in a 
disposable (paper) bag. The bags will not come home. 
 
Uniforms 
 
Can you please ensure your child wears their PE uniform Monday, Wednesday and Friday. Main 
school uniforms are to be worn Tuesday and Thursday. This will continue to assist you as parents 
in the turnover of fresh uniforms each day. 
 
Communication 
 
We would like to reiterate that email, telephone calls are the safest means of communicating for 
us all at this time. Thank you for respecting our requests to date.  
 
As always we are forever grateful for your continued cooperation in all matters to keep everyone 
in our school community as safe as possible at this time. 
 
Yours in partnership 
C. Wadsworth 
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